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Exploration activities at the Arunta West Gold-Copper Project 

postponed due to COVID-19 Commonwealth Biosecurity restrictions 

 
Norwest Minerals Limited (“Norwest” or “the Company”) (Australia ASX: NWM) will delay 

commencement of its 2020 exploration activities at the Arunta West Gold-Copper Project 

located in Western Australia, 600 kilometres west of Alice Springs. 

 

The State and Federal Governments have implemented new restrictions for access to 

designated regions in Western Australia to protect the health and wellbeing of residents in the 

Kimberley and remote Aboriginal communities.  

 

Access has been restricted into various regions including parts of the Shire of East Pilbara 

that encompass the communities of Jigalong, the Martu homeland communities and 

Kiwirrkurra where the Arunta West Gold-Copper exploration tenements are located. 

 

Norwest intends to recommence activities once travel restrictions have been lifted, and will 

update the market at this time. 

 

 

This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by Charles Schaus, Chief Executive 

Officer of Norwest Minerals Limited 

 

 

The Arunta West Gold Project is located well within the Governments Biosecurity Area thus restricting 

all project exploration activities until further notice.  

 

For further information contact: 

Charles Schaus                                          

Chief Executive Officer                                              

E: info@norwestminerals.com.au      
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